
863

5181

August 25th 5

Sir,

With reference to your letter of

the 14th ultimo acknowledged by the

Department on the 29th, I have now

to inform you that the sale made by

you of timber upon Stengears Island

without authority from the Superiten¬

dent General is altogether irregular.

You should always apply for

and avail instructions from the

Department befire completing any

arrangements for the sale of timber

in your Superintendency.

I am,

Sir
Charles Skene Esq

Your obdt Servant,

V. L. Supt.

EA. Meredith
Parry Sores

Deputy of the Minister

Ontario

of the Interior.
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